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I'm an 88 year-old who served in the US Army during the Korean War. I swore afterward to never own or use a
firearm again and have crusaded for civilian gun safety ever since. 

SB 797 is just a sensible add-on to Oregon laws that try protect us all from those who would attempt armed
violence!

Please pass SB 797l

George Collins
Newport, Oregon.
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